
Dear Parents/Carers,

A huge THANK YOU to all of our families who sent in
donations for our Winter Fayre last week. We have
another non-uniform day planned for this Wednesday 
 (7th December) and we look forward to inviting you all to
join us for our Winter Fayre after school on Thursday (8th
December).

As space is limited in school, we do ask that, where
possible, families attending the Winter Fayre  leave
pushchairs at home. We also politely request that families
bring coins if they are able to as we will have limited
amounts of coins available for change initially. We look
forward to welcoming you into school.
Best wishes, 
Mrs Lisa Dodd  
Headteacher
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HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

DIARY DATES
     




DECEMBER

6.12.22 - Flu vaccinations

6.12.22 - Christmas activities at Erdington Baptist Church

for Year 3 and Year 4.

7.12.22 - Non-uniform day. Donations of cake for Winter

fayre

8.12.22 - Key Stage 2 Carol Concert @ Methodist Church.

8.12.22 - Winter Fayre 3.30pm - 5.30pm

9.12.22 - Festive jumper day

12.12.22 - Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity

14.12.22 - KS2 Pride of Osborne Award

15.12.22 - Rec and KS1 Pride of Osborne Award

15.12.22 - Santa Panto in school

16.12.22 - Osborne Christmas Day

CHRISTMAS BREAK

19.12.22 until 03.01.23 - School Closed

JANUARY

04.01.23 - Children back to school

USEFUL CONTACTS
Childline: 0800 1111

NHS: 111
Samaritans: 116123

Victim support: 0808 1689111
Anxiety UK: 03444775774

MIND (Mental Health Charity): 0300 1233393
Drinkaware: 0300 1231110

Erdington Foodbank: 07474683





We have a number of children in school that we do
not have up to date contact details for.

It is vital that we have at least 2 different, current
phone numbers and at least one email address for
EVERY child in school. We MUST be able to get in
contact with parents/carers in the event of an
emergency.

We also need phone numbers and email addresses
so that we can send out information to
parents/carers.




CONTACT DETAILS

CONTACT US
Website:

www.osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk



Email:
enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk



Telephone:

0121 4643346



Twitter:
@OsbornePriSch








We have had an increased number of requests for leave of absence in term time over the last
few weeks. In order for children to get the best possible education it is important that they are
at school every day. Please see the school calendar below as a reminder of the term dates for
this school year. 


